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Hello,

| had a excess water pressure problem with my local water district. For about four months excess
pressure caused my water heater pop off valve to release water causing excess wasted water usage and
excess electric usage. About a month ago | sent forms outlining my problem with Ohio County Water
District. Appreciate your resolving the request immediately.

Any questions, please let me know.

Sincerely,

John Riley Dowell





